Franklin Phonetic School

Sunnyslope Newsletter 01/31/2025

Hello Franklin Families!

When you need to sign your child out of school early, please let the office know as soon as possible. This will allow your child and their classroom teacher time to gather the work that they need and to get packed up and ready to go. Have you been wondering how you can get more involved at school? We will be having a Parent Involvement meeting on Wednesday, February 5th from 4:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m. There are many things that parents can do for our school, so come to the meeting and see where you can help. If you plan on attending the meeting, please fill out the attached form and return it to school as soon as possible. Even though we are in 2025, taxpayers can still give a donation to our school and use it as a tax credit on the Arizona State Income Tax Form. You are able to do this until April 15. See the attached Tax Donation Form. If you have any questions, please call the office. Our After Hours/Aftercare phone number is (480) 724-8279 (Mon.-Fri. 3:30-5:30 p.m.) Staff Resumes are available in the office.

Important Dates:

<u>February</u>

1st - Historical Tour -11:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m.

7th - Arts Event First Friday - 3:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m.

14th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.

17th - No School - Presidents' Day - Office will be closed.

March

14th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.

17th - 21st - Spring Break - Office will be closed.

26th -28th - Parent/Teacher Conferences - Early Release at 1:00 p.m. each day.

31st – AASA testing begins and continues through April 4th. (Grades 3-6)

<u>April</u>

<u>1</u>st – 4th - AASA testing continues. (Grades 3-6)

18th - Good Friday Holiday – Office will be closed.

